Beloved Partner in Ministry,

As we step into 2025, our hearts are filled with immense gratitude for all that God has accomplished through your
faithfilness and generosity this past year. Your partnership with Christians Teaching Christians (CTC) has been
instrumental in spreading the life-transforming message of the gospel and expanding the reach of our ministry.

In 2024, by God’s grace and your support, we achieved remarkable milestones:

Cpened new ministry efforts in Nepat.

Shared the gospel personally with hundreds in Pakistan and india.

Established hundreds of training centers in remote regions of Africa, India, and Pakistan.
Planted three new churches in Africa.

Distributed over 1,500 Bibles.

Fed and clothed the hungry, cared for the sick, and provided vital support to those in need.
Discipted and mentored over 200 pastors.

Preached or taught online more than 150 times,

Brought hope to countiess lives.

Together, we are fulfilling the mission and vision of CTC. Through your generosity, the good news of Jesus Christ
has reached hearts, transformed lives, and brought hope and joy to communities worldwide. Every day, we witness
God’s love in action through the lives you’ve touched.

As we look ahead to 2025, we are excited about the opportunities God is preparing for us:

¢ InFebruary, we will travel to Malawi to encourage and strangthen our church plants, followed by a
visit to Uganda to support the church and celebrate the graduation of over 200 students.

* We hope to visit South Sudan to bring the gospel and much-needed support to a region ravaged by
war and hunger.
Qur journey will continue to Ethiopia to collaborate with a ministry partner and plan for the future.
Finally, we will conclude our trip in Sierra Leone, where we’ll share the gospel and celebrate the
graduation of over 100 students.

We are thrilled to share that my wife, Shannon, will join me on this journey and in serving this ministry full-time.
This is an answer to years of prayer and made possible through your continued generosity and support.

Thank you for being an integral part of this mission. Whether you have supported CTC through prayer, financial
gifis, or volunteering, your contributions reflect God’s faithfulness and provision. We pray that 2025 will be a year
overflowing with His blessings, peace, and joy in your life.

Let us step into this new year with hearts full of faith and expectation for all that God will do!

With deep gratitade,

£ L. Sy

em;ational Director
Christians Teaching Christians

P.S. We'd love to keep you updated on our plans for 2025! If you’d like to learn more, feel free to email me
at t.bookscte@gmail.com to receive our monthly newsletter. We hope you enjoy the enclosed magnetic calendar—a
small reminder to lift CTC in prayer throughout the year. Thank you for being such a vita! part of this ministry.



